
Lee Heritage Commission 

October 18, 2018 

Present: Pat Jenkins, Scott Bugbee, Denis Hambucken and Laura Gund.  

Guest: Laurel Cox 

Minutes: Minutes were read, but not voted on as there was not a quorum at this time in the meeting. 

Seven-to-Save: We discussed the Seven to Save program and the fact that the Lee Church 

Congregational Parish House was selected as one of the seven for this years’ program.  Laurel spoke with 

Jim Garvin (former director of the N.H. Historic Division) who recommends that we apply for grants for 

the Parish House. Denis will be sending a letter out to a group of people who might be interested in 

serving on a Parish House Committee. 

Lee Heritage Signs: Scott spoke with AMI Graphics about the cost for a decorative sign designating 

buildings on the N.H. Historic Register. They were quite a bit cheaper than previous estimates from 

Infinite Imaging.  Scott will see about getting a sample from AMI Graphics for the Town Hall. We made 

a motion, which was seconded, to get a sample, in Soldier Blue, for $45. 

Randy Stevens’ retirement banner will soon be coming down. Town employees and the Heritage 

Commission and other interested townspeople will be signing it and it will be presented to Randy at an 

appropriate time. 

Tote Bags: We discussed purchasing some tote bags. We talked about flat bags, bags with ears, heavy 

duty bags, flat bottom bags, etc. etc. Laura will communicate with Laurie Weiscz, who does our printing, 

as to cost and sizes.  We thought about putting the Heritage Comm. logo on the bags. 

Railroad Talk: Randy Stevens will be presenting his railroad talk at the next Historical Society/Lee 

Library sponsored program. We would like to have this talk taped and we made a motion to spend no 

more than $200 towards a video tape of Randy’s talk. This motion was approved. 

Next meeting will be November 15, 2018. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund. 

 

 


